From: Whittingham, Gideon

Sent: 16 October 2018 13:58

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2018/3951/P St Martins Tavern
Gideon Whittingham

Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5180

flin]E]S’

From: Callaghan, Patricia (Councillor)
Sent: 11 October 2018 18:25

Subject: 2018/3951/P St Martins Tavern
Gideon

As one of the local councillors for the Camden Town with Primrose Hill ward | am deeply concerned that the
department has received an application, from a takeaway firm which has requested to stay open until the early
hours of the morning.

Pratt St, although very near Camden High Street, is a residential area, housing many families, and working age
adults, and they certainly don’t need any more noise in that area late at night. Customers apart, you would have the
constant revving of delivery bykes coming and going throughout opening hours.

Behind the Tavern you have St Martins Gardens, which is a pleasant open green space, but in the recent past
suffered with anti-social behaviour. People coming and going to this venue late at night could impact on the area in
a negative way, with noise, litter, urination etc. The Police have clearly stated that the main trouble at night is not
from pubs and clubs, but from the takeaways, which is a serious issue in Camden Town, and we certainly don’t want
to see it increase with another takeaway.

Through the Public Health Agenda, which | am responsible for, we are tackling a rise in childhood obesity and as
there are three primary schools in that immediate area, Being responsible for this important programme | would ask
that you refuse this application in its entirety.

Thank you

Pat Callaghan
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